
WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thank you for the huge efforts 

you made in supporting ‘world 

Book day’.  I was very              

disappointed not to be able to 

attend due to prior commitments, 

but staff assured me that it was a 

really exciting day that gave the 

children plenty of opportunities to 

enjoy and celebrate books.   

 UNIFORM 

We continue to be very proud of 

our children and how much 

smarter they look now that they 

have ties and V-neck jumpers.  I 

have noticed recently that some 

children are not wearing their tie 

and some children are not     

wearing proper shirts either.  

White school shirts are a very 

economical way of wearing 

school uniform as they tend to be 

much more reasonably priced 

than t-shirts.  (They can also be 

bleached for when they start to 

look a little tired)  When I question 

children, they often say they have 

forgotten their tie.  This is not an 

accepted excuse as they would 

not forget to wear their trousers or 

their skirt.  If they are organised, 

their uniform should all be laid out 

for them, ready to be put on in the 

morning.  IF you need to           

purchase a new tie, you can do 

some from the school   office—

you do not have to order them 

online. Thanks for your              

co-operation with this. 
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L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

 

6.3.2017 

Football 

match away 

at                  

St. Gregory’s 

 

5.4 2017 

Easter                

production—

years 3 and 4 

at 1.15.   

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

PHOTOS 

If you wish to order a photo 

from those recently taken, 

the final date for orders is 

Friday 10th March. 

SPORTING                   

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Our fantastic netball team 

played in a rally earlier in 

the week in a Coventry 

South competition.  As      

always, they conducted 

themselves fantastically 

and did a great job of              

getting through to the               

semi-finals.  They showed 

real determination, and     

excellent fitness, to get to 

this stage and were only 

narrowly beaten in a score 

of 4-3.  Well done, boys and 

girls.  We are very proud of 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER PRODUCTION 

The children in years 3 

and 4 have been working 

hard to be prepared for 

the Easter production, 

which depicts the most 

important days in Jesus’ 

life and the centre of our 

Catholic faith.  Tickets for 

this will go on sale on 13th 

March.  We have to sell 

them on a first come first 

served basis as we only 

have limited room in the 

hall.  We do hope you can 

support your child at home 

with this.  

RED NOSES 

Thank you for your       

overwhelming generosity 

in purchasing red noses.  

They are all now sold out! 
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Book 
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2017 



 

Forget what’s gone, appreciate what still remains and look forward to what ‘s still to come. 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Freddie Nahom 

Year 1 Adley McKenzie 

Year 2 Diya Alicia 

Year 3 Ryan Peace 

Year 4 Maja Lilly-May 

Year 5 Holly T Laquan 

Year 6 Antye Callum 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who 

have had a birthday this week: 

Brandon, Daniel, Marie-Bernadette, Aironas,   

Holly, Terry, Rae-Anne 

Reece’s Sports star: 

Khayden 

Class % Target met 

Year R 98.0 Yes 

YEAR 1 97.7 yes 

YEAR 2 97.9 yes 

YEAR 3 98.3 yes 

YEAR 4 98.7 yes 

YEAR 5 95.3  

Year 6 99.0 yes 

Well done to 

year 6—

winners of the 

£5 this week 


